
 

 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 

It's with real sadness that I write to you to inform you that Syd Lewis, 
who was Headteacher of the Junior School from 1979 until 1993, when he 

retired, has recently passed away.  
 

I was lucky enough to have met Syd on a number of times and he 
occasionally emailed to offer me wise words and encouragement. He 

came to visit the school on a few occasions, most recently at the 
50th anniversary celebrations, when he was in good spirits and the staff 

were thrilled to meet him.  
 

Mr Lewis may well have been Headteacher when parents or grandparents 

of our children attended the school and I'm sure you would join the 
Parkwood school team in wishing his family well at this time and taking 

the time to think about the contribution he made to the school for so 
many years.  

 
Mr Moir  

Headteacher 
 
 


